
LMI Advisors 
8601 James Creek Drive 
Springfield, VA  22152 

Carlos M. Nalda 
T +1 571 332 5626 
cnalda@lmiadvisors.com 

October 21 2016

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

Re:  United Teleports, Inc. – Correction of Fixed Earth Station License Site Address
File No. SES-LIC-20160513-00427 (Call Sign E160081)

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

United Teleports, Inc. (“United Teleports”), in connection with the above-referenced fixed earth station 
authorization, is writing to correct the site location address currently provided in the license.

The site location geographical coordinates remain correct and the physical location of the earth station 
will not change.  However, it appears that the licensee address was inadvertently included as the earth 
station site address.  The correct address of the earth station site is:

10161 Range Line Road
Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

Accordingly, United Teleports requests that its fixed earth station license be updated to include the correct 
site location address.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carlos M. Nalda 

Principal 

LMI Advisors 

 cc: Paul Blais 




